
This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer.  If you wish to file a Civil Rights program complaint of discrimination, complete 
the USDA Program Discrimination Complaint Form, found online at http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint filingcust.html, or at any USDA office, 

or call (866)632-9992 to request the form.  Send your completed complaint form or letter to us by mail at U.S. Department of Agriculture, 
Director, Office of Adjudication, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.W., Washington, D.C.  20250-9410, by fax (202)690-7442, or email at 

program.intake@usda.gov. 
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Newman Memorial Hospital  

905 S. Main Street 

Shattuck, OK 73858 

TEL: 580-938-2551 

FAX: 580-938-2659 
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NOTIFICATION OF THE NO SURPRISE ACT & 

GOOD FAITH ESTIMATE ACT 

 
 

 

 
Effective January 01, 2022 the No Surprise Act (NSA) and Good Faith 

Estimate (GFE) (ACT’s) are in place. 

 
These two ACT’s apply only to patients that are accessing services at 

Newman Memorial Hospital, and the hospital is considered out of 

network with a commercial insurance plan or THE patient is self pay. 
These Acts do not apply if you are a patient enrolled in Medicare, 

Medicaid or Newman Memorial Hospital is an in-network with your 

insurance plan.  
 

 

Information regarding these two ACT’S is available at all times. Please 
ask Newman Memorial Hospital Registration clerks for informational 

packets regarding these two Act. This information is also available at the 

Newman Memorial Hospital Emergency Room Registration.  
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